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This week at First Central:  

This Sunday, Pastor Mark’s message is, “The 4 Rs of Revival” from Nehemiah 9-10.  

If you are unable to attend in person you can watch the service, after the fact, in one 
of two ways: 

 You can view the service on Pastor Mark’s blog. 

 You can also view the service on the church website, www.firstcentral.church.  

Also, bookmarks are still available in the usual locations, detailing the upcoming  
sermon topics and scripture through early fall. 

First Central Bible Church—50 Broadway Street, Chicopee, MA  01020 

Senior Saints invites you to join us on a bus trip to Mystic 
Aquarium and Seaport in September (date to be determined 
— likely 9/14 or 9/21). There will be a cost for the bus, in addition 
to the cost for admission to the aquarium, to be determined once 
we know how many people are going.  You can sign up and pay 
through the Church Center app.   
       Contact Carol Sumler with any questions. 

DATE  BUDGET  GIVING 

August 4 $9,519 $11,918 

Year-to-date: $297,443 $307,116 

Thank you for your faithful giving. 

 
Remember, during the month of 

August, our Lord’s Pantry will  

receive $1 for each specially 

marked $10.99 Bloomin' 4 Good 

bouquet sold at  the Stop & Shop 

on Memorial Drive |in Chicopee.  

 

Women’s Christmas Friendship  
Dinner 

First Central Bible Church 

“This Baby” Changes  
Everything! 

Saturday ~ December 7
th

 

4 PM ~ New Time 

“Jesus took his place in the 
manger so that we may have 

 a home in heaven.”   
        ~ Greg  Laurie 

Save the Date! 

This Sunday, August 11, is our 
“What in the World?” luncheon.   

Join us immediately following our  
worship service for lunch where 

we’ll hear from Don & Elaine  
Schiffer who serve in Jamaica. 

 

Lunch is free and it’s a chance to 

meet our missionaries and hear about their work.   

Note: it’s not necessary to register —  

just join us in the gym right after service. 

In case you missed it last week… 

Staff Updates 

Lisa Nawrocki will be joining our staff as office 

manager on November 1
st
.    Welcome Lisa! 

 

Dave Guilbert has stepped off of our staff ef-
fective July 12th.  We thank Dave for his many 
years of faithful service.  

 

 

It’s time for our Senior Saints Picnic!  
 

We'll provide the hamburgers, hot dogs, and 

buns. We need tomatoes and onions, salads, 

and desserts. 

Join us for a fun time in the gym on Saturday, 

August 17
th
 at 11:45 am.  

http://www.wheelsms.wordpress.com/
http://www.firstcentral.church

